
2023 MagNut News for the Week – 14th Edition – December 5th           
 
Hello Troop MagNut Chair,  
 
Welcome to December! Here is your MagNut News for the Week – your e-newsletter for 
updates, reminders, and information during the 2023 Fall Product Program. 
 
1.  ACH Withdrawals & Deposits are scheduled for this Friday, December 8th. If your 
troop is having any difficulty with making the ACH withdrawal amounts, please contact 
the Product Program team at customercare@nnmgirlscouts.org immediately. If you 
have not yet deposited the collected funds, please do so as soon as possible to ensure 
your account has sufficient funds. 
 
2. Rewards are expected to arrive in the middle of December. At this time, we have 
confirmed with the vendor that rewards will be shipped in December but no exact date 
or week. We have not heard of any delays at this time which is a good sign. We will 
keep Troop Chairs and Service Unit Chairs informed if we get any additional 
information.   
 
3. Care to Share products for your Hometown Hero organization are in the process of 
being shipped. Once we have a confirmed delivery date, we will follow-up with each 
Service Unit. Thank you for those of you who have submitted your troop’s form. If you 
haven’t submitted the form here is the link: 2023 Care to Share Donation Information 
form.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Service Unit MagNut Chair or the 
council office. Thank you for all that you have done for your troop with this product 
program.   
 
Sincerely, 
  
GSNMT Product Program Team 
Katie and Clarissa 
(505) 343-1040 
  


